
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jean Hausmann [mailto:jean@jeanhausmann.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2018 10:15 AM 
To: Hatala, Carlen 
Subject: COA 
 
 
Hi Carlen, 
Thank you for calling back, I am requesting an extension of a COA for a new driveway at 2913 N Lake Dr. 
 
Thank you so much 
Jean  
 


